
 

  

We welcomed 1,700 guests to our Open Evening on 
Thursday September 26th who are looking to apply for our 

300 Year 7 places. A wonderful atmosphere where our 
tour guides and faculty helpers did Woodlands proud. Not 

to mention how well Cory, Bonnie, Shaun and Christine 
spoke as our Head Boy, Girl and Deputies. Last academic 
year we had 1,100 apply for those 300 places making us 

the second most popular school in Essex. Please see our 
Admissions section of the website for further support on 

how to apply. 



 

  



  



 

  



 



 

  



 


